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Port Authority’s e-newsletter 
list.  Thank you for your 
subscription.  To unsubscribe, 
please e-mail ontarget-
request@onthebase.com with 
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line. 

 

 

Birthday Groundbreaking 
May 18 was a celebration of the 15th anniversary of the signing of 
the joint agreement that created the Port Authority.  It also was 
the day the Port Authority held a ceremonial groundbreaking for 
the new 43,461 s.f. office and clean room building. 

GO TO:   http://coatc.com/newbuilding  

Bike2Work Week 
Ride with us.  Though the rain has scared off most riders, Tri-City 
Bike-to-Work Week has plodded ahead.  Kaiser, Boeing, Bionetics, 
AFMETCAL, Goodrich, and the Port Authority are among the 35 
companies in Licking County joined up to take part in this Licking 
County Trails Alliance event the continues through Friday, May 21. 

GO TO:   http://LickingCountyTrails.com  

Facebook Has it First 
When we signed a new leases with our customers Boeing and 
Goodrich, the news went on our Facebook page first. When the 
plans for our new building were first unveiled, the images went up 
on Facebook first.  After our groundbreaking, the photos got 
posted on an album on, yep, Facebook.  As we near the one-year 
point on our Facebook page, the trend is obvious—Facebook has it 
first. 

GO TO:   http://Facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority  

 


